
ADVIRTISMENT FOR BIDS   

Three separate and sealed bids for the demolition and site work for (1) single-family manufactured 
home in Bledsoe County, installation one (1) single-family manufactured home in Bledsoe County 
and the reconstruction of one (1) single family home in the Town of Palmer through the FY 2022 
HOME Grant. Sealed bids will be received until 10:00am EST on July 19th, 2024, at 1000 Riverfront 
Parkway, Chattanooga, TN 37402, then opened and publicly read. All bidders must be licensed 
General Contractors as required by the Contractor’s Licensing Act of 1994 of the General Assembly 
of the State of Tennessee and qualified for the type of construction being bid upon. Contractors will 
be required to comply with all federal State & Local regulations & licensing laws. Public Liability 
Insurance, Property Damage Insurance, Workman’s Compensation Insurance, and Builder’s Risk 
Insurance will be required. Please Contact Katie Kortekaas, Housing Coordinator at 
kkortekaas@sedev.org and copy mparham@sedev.org to request a Contractors Qualification 
Statement Form and Bid Documents including Plans and Specifications. This project is funded 
under an agreement with the Tennessee Development Housing Authority and the US Department of 
Housing and Urban Development. Bledsoe County and the Town of Palmer do not discriminate 
because of race, color, religion, national origin, sex, age, or disability status. MINORITY FEMALE & 
SECTION 3 BUISNESSES ARE ENCOURAGED TO PARTICIPATE. 


